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België  

 
 
 
Re: Letter of Recommendation for Ultimate Go Green Organisation – Uganda  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing to strongly recommend Ultimate Go Green Organisation Uganda for the 
World Connect grant, because at SEVO in Belgium we share your view: ‘the fight 
against poverty isn’t about charity, but about justice and equality’. For the past fifteen 
months, we have worked with UGoGreen’s Youth Empowerment Program,  
 
The Youth Empowerment Program is innovative and locally-led and inspired, creating 
entrepreneurial opportunities in the Kalungu District of Uganda.  
At the midpoint of this pilot program, UGoGreen has already noted significant 
improvement in economic wellbeing. 
 
At SEVO vzw we strive to ensure the full implementation of all of our funded programs. 
We have found UGoGreen to be excellent partners, who have fully engaged in their 
responsibilities to ensure that all the goals and objectives of this Youth program are 
achieved.  
 
UGoGreen is not a typical charity. Rather it is a dynamic partnership with local 
government and the rural communities they serve in the Kalungu and Masaka Districts 
of Uganda. Their innovative model supports local ownership and sustainability. I highly 
recommend them for your grants.  
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
Cordially yours, 
 
 
Jelle Volckaerts 
Director SEVO vzw Belgium 
+32 499 279365 
j_volckaerts@hotmail.com  
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